

MULTIPLE CHOICE

That's the Ticket

by J. Robbins

"This is crazy!" muttered Timon as he rubbed his hands together to warm them. His friends Cato and Dabney rolled their eyes at him.

"You've been saying that for hours," Dabney replied. She pulled her wool cap down to protect her ears from the biting wind.

"If we want to get tickets for the Evil Robot Theory concert, we'll have to endure a little hardship," said Cato.

"I think the box office is opening!" Timon said excitedly. "Finally, we can go someplace warm." The line started to move forward quickly, and the three friends were pushed and shoved from all directions.

"Hey, those people are cutting in line ahead of us!" shouted Dabney angrily. "They can't do that!"

"There are too many people here!" Cato said worriedly. "What will we do if they run out of tickets before we get up there?"

"Oh no!" exclaimed Timon. "They just put the 'sold out' sign in the box office window."

"You can't be serious!" Cato groaned.

"Let's just go up there anyway," suggested Dabney. "We've been freezing out here for six hours; another ten minutes won't kill us." As the three friends finally approached the window, a thick snowfall began to blanket the sidewalk.

"Could this day get any worse?" Timon groaned.

"Do you have any more tickets for Evil Robot Theory?" Cato asked the box office attendant. She smiled at him through the thick glass window.

"We sure do," she told him. "All of our other concerts have sold out, but we still have five tickets left for that one." Dabney and Timon let out cheers and hugged each other as Cato quickly paid for the tickets.

"This is great!" said Dabney.

"Everything was worth it!" Timon agreed happily. "I'd risk frostbite for a great band like Evil Robot Theory!"

"Let's go get some hot chocolate to celebrate!" cheered Cato. The three friends sloshed through the snow with their hard-won tickets clutched tightly in their hands.

1. Timon said, "I think the box office is opening."

The indirect is

- A. Timon said that I thinks the box office is opening
- B. Timon said that I thought the box office was opening
- C. Timon said that he thought the box office was opening
- D. Timon said that he thinks the box office is opening
- E. Timon said I think the box office is opening

2. "Could this day get any worse ?" Timon groaned

The indirect is

- A. Timon groaned if that day could get any worse
- B. Timon groaned if this day can get any worse
- C. Timon groaned if this day can got any worse
- D. Timon groaned if this day could got any worse
- E. Timon groaned if that day could got any worse

3. "This is great!" said Dabney

The indirect is

- A. Dabney said that this is great
- B. Dabney said that that is great
- C. Dabney said that this were great
- D. Dabney said that that was great
- E. Dabney said that those were great

A long time ago, there lived a woman named Roro Anteng. She was blooming beauty and had attracted the attention of an evil giant. Because the evil giant possessed extraordinary magical powers, Roro Anteng dared not reject the giant's advances when he proposed to her. Roro thought of a plan to get away from the marriage without offending the giant. In order to get her hand in marriage, the giant had to fulfill her wishes.

Roro then concocted a difficult request in hopes that the giant did not have the power to fulfill it. She had asked him to make her a sandy desert in between the mountains in one night and before the break of dawn.

Unfortunately for her, the giant magically and swiftly begin to work his powers and was near completing her wishes. The fast thinking Roro Anteng quickly thought of an idea to disrupt the completion, she made all sorts of noises that woke up the roosters. The roosters began to crow bringing dawn in.

On hearing the rooster's calls, which signalled the break of dawn, the giant was shocked for having failed his task. Frustrated, he threw the coconut shell that he used to dig the desert, the shell fell to the ground beside Mount Bromo, forming what is now known as Mount Batok (coconut shell). The sandy plain was to form the Tengger caldera.

4. What did Roro Anteng do to fail the marriage ?

- A. Threw the coconut shell
- B. Reject the proposal
- C. Angry to the giant
- D. Made noises to wake the roosters
- E. Made the difficult request

5. Which statement is not true about the text ?

- A. Roro Anteng was a beautiful woman
- B. Roro Anteng accept the giant's proposal
- C. The giant threw the coconut shellpn.
- D. Roro Anteng tried to fail the marriage
- E. The Giant fulfill Roro Anteng's wishes

6. Why did Roro Anteng dare not reject the giant's proposal ?

- A. Roro Anteng was too beautiful
- B. Roro Anteng was rich woman
- C. The giant was ugly
- D. The giant didn't fulfill the wishes
- E. The giant possessed strong magic power

Carlo Ancelotti Cavaliere OMRI Ufficiale OSI, is an Italian professional football manager and former player who is the manager of Real Madrid. Nicknamed "Carletto" in Italy and "Don Carlo" in Spain, he is regarded as one of the greatest football managers of all time.

Ancelotti is the most successful manager in UEFA Champions League history, having won the trophy a record five times, plus two more when he was a player. He is also the first and only one to have managed teams in six Champions League finals. As a player, he won the European Cup twice with AC Milan in 1989 and 1990, making him one of seven people to have won the European Cup or Champions League as both a player and a manager. Ancelotti is also the first and only manager ever to have won league titles in all of Europe's top five leagues. He has won the FIFA Club World Cup three times, and is also the manager with the most UEFA Super Cup victories, having won the trophy on five occasions, managing Milan and Real Madrid.

Ancelotti played as a midfielder and began his career with Italian club Parma, helping the club to Serie B promotion in 1979. He moved to Roma the following season, where he won a Serie A title and four Coppa Italia titles, and also played for the late 1980s Milan team, with which he won two league titles and two European Cups, among other titles. At international level he played for the Italy national team on 26 occasions, scoring once, and appeared in two FIFA World Cups, finishing in third place in the 1990 edition of the tournament, as well as UEFA Euro 1988, where he helped his nation to reach the semi-finals.

7. What kind of text above ?

- A. Narrative text
- B. Descriptive text
- C. Report text
- D. Entertainment text
- E. Procedure text

8. What is the purpose of the text?
- A. To tell the readers the succes of Carlo Ancelotti
 - B. To persuade the readers to like Carlo Ancelotti
 - C. To entertain the readers about Carlo Ancelotti
 - D. To describe and know more about Carlo Ancelotti
 - E. To know Carlo's career as a player
9. Why is Carlo Ancelotti regarded the most successful manager in UEFA Champions League ?
- A. Because he ever played for the differen clubs
 - B. Because he played for the big club
 - C. Because he ever won the trophy as a player and manager
 - D. Because he has the most trophy in Champions League history
 - E. Because he is the best manager of all time
10. As a former football player, Carlo Ancelotti played as
- A. Striker
 - B. Goalkeeper
 - C. Center back
 - D. Defender
 - E. Midfielder
11. What club does Carlo Ancelotti manage ?
- A. Real Madrid
 - B. Parma
 - C. AC Milan
 - D. Parma
 - E. Juventus
12. How many Champions League Trophy Carlo Ancelotti has won during his career ?
- A. 3
 - B. 4
 - C. 5

- D. 6
- E. 7

13. What club Carlo Ancelotti had played as a player in Italy ?

- A. Inter Milan
- B. AC Milan
- C. Cesena
- D. Lazio
- E. Hellas Verona

14. How many clubs Carlo Ancelotti had played for ?

- A. 3
- B. 4
- C. 5
- D. 6
- E. 7

15. "Carlo Ancelotti is an Italian professional football manager."

The underlined means

- A. The person who loves Italy
- B. The person who lives in Italy
- C. The person who was born in Italy
- D. The person who is originally from Italy
- E. The person who plays for club in Italy